
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: Domestic Hot and Cold Water Shutdown 

 
 
Location: Student Union Building 

 
 
Description: In compliance with the CRD Back Flow Preventer Regulations, Facilities 

Management Plumbing Shop will be installing new Back Flow Preventers in 
the Student Union Building.  During this work there will be no domestic hot 

or cold water in the building.  It is anticipated that the water will be fully 
functional by noon. 

 
 
Time frame: Sunday, October 25, 2015 between 6:00 am and 12:00 pm 
 
 
Facilities Management contact: Paul Courville, Plumbing Supervisor 

 
 
Email address: pcourvil@uvic.ca  

 
 
Phone: 250-721-7609 
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